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24 July 2015

Mr Karl Webber
Trustee Waiorua Bay Trust

By email: fyi-request-2905-f63e8702@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Webber
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your email of 3 July 2015 in which you ask to be provided with copies of any

information relevant to bee keeping at the north end of Kapiti Island. This response is issued
in accordance with the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings |
Act 1987 (the Act). |

Please find attached copies of the documentation relevant to your request. Certain

information has been withheld under section 7(2)(a) of the Act on the grounds that this is ‘
necessary to protect the privacy of natural persons. | am satisfied that the withholding of this

information is not outweighed by other considerations which render it desirable in the public

interest that this information be made available.

Finally, you have the right to make a complaint under section 27(3) of the Act to an
Ombudsman, to seek an investigation and review of this response.

Yours sincerely

Stephen McArthur
GROUP MANAGER STRATEGY AND PLANNING ]
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